
Calne Town Council 
 

 We welcome Cllr Ashley Martin to the Town Council as a new member for the 
Chilvester and Abberd Ward following the election on Tuesday 7 February. 

 The Annual Parish Meeting followed by the Civic Awards takes place on 
Friday 17 March from 6pm – everyone welcome. 

 A brand-new Sports and Social Group has started at Beversbrook Sports and 
Community Facility on a Tuesday 1pm-2pm for £3 a session.  Enjoy a variety 
of low impact activities. 

 Calne Spring Sing returns on Saturday 25 March to the Town Centre 

 What would you like to see at Calne Pride on 4 June? We want to hear your 
ideas! Email calne@calne.gov.uk to let us know. 

 The Town & Community Matters agreed funding so that the Blue Bus can 
continue to visit Calne on a Friday evening to provide youth outreach.  This is 
in addition to funding agreed for the Rise Trust Youth Team. 

 On Street Parking and Waiting Review - The next LHFIG meeting is scheduled 
for 28 April; the deadline for receipt of items to appear on the Town Council agenda 
is 14 April. 

 The Town Council has agreed to fund two hours free parking at the Church 
Street car park again in 2023. “Parking is free for two hours at the Heritage 
Quarter Car Park, accessed off the A4, The Strand. Please display a ticket to 
unlock your free two hours!”.  

 Calne Town Council has successfully achieved a Foundation Award as part of 
The Local Council Award Scheme (LCAS 

 An invitation has been extended to the Police and Crime Commissioner to attend 
a meeting of the Town Council - it is hoped this can happen on Monday 27 
March. 

 Calne Town Hall hosted two performances in January of “Cinderella 2 or Buttons 
Bounces Back!” By Tor Theatre. Over 140 residents were treated to seeing the 
panto and a selection of delicious refreshments that had been provided by a 
range of local organisations and supported by Diane Gooch and the 
Reconnecting Group. 

 
Calne Community Neighbourhood Plan – survey: 
 
Employers survey has been launched. 

https://forms.office.com/e/ArmkMZGvyn 
 
Employees survey has been launched. 
To support residents of the Calne area the Neighbourhood Plan aims to encourage a 
wide range of jobs and business opportunities. To do this we need to understand more 
about the way you work, by filling in our short online survey you can help us plan for the 
future. 
https://forms.office.com/e/tXaQT3a2Dp 
 
Calne in Bloom - survey 
 

You can help shape the future of Calne in Bloom by completing our short survey: 
https://forms.gle/EtvJWenN4z9jpNgq7 
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